
Nicholas Kealy
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Hello, my name is Nicholas Kealy and I wanted to submit a statement to the 
Environment and Natural Resources Committee that I am for the proposed bill 
(LD531) to protect the dams. They provide an essential environmental, recreational 
and economic resource to our town that we cannot afford to lose. I urge the legislators
to vote in favor of preserving these precious resources. Thank you for your time.


